

Aim High, Achieve More

23rd June 2023

Dear Parents and Carers RE: Staffing 2023-2024

At the end of this year, we will be unfortunately be saying goodbye to a few members of staff. Mrs Rutter who has been teaching at the school since September 2000 will be moving on to a new role at Surrey SEN. Mrs Rutter has been a wonderful teacher and SENCo and will be sadly missed, we do wish her every success in her new role.

Mrs Marshall (Year 5 Thursday and Friday) will also be leaving us as a class teacher at the end of the year. I would like to thank Mrs Marshall for all her work; she will be fondly remembered, and we wish her well for the future. Mrs Wilshaw (Wren class Mon – Wed) will also be leaving us Mrs Wilshaw stepped in to cover the class since Easter and has been wonderful. We would like to thank her for everything she has done.

Mrs Pascal will be stepping down as a year 6 teacher (Thurs Friday) at the end of the year to devote more time to her SENCo role.

I am delighted to tell you that Miss Gemma Ward and Miss Harriet Scott-Clark will be joining the staff in September and Mrs Cutts will be returning to cover Mrs Grainger's maternity leave.

Staffing September 2023

Year R Mrs Collins Mrs Cutts/Mrs Grainger

Year 1 Mrs Allen

Year 2 Mrs Colegate

Year 3 Miss Ward

Year 4 Mrs Knock

Year 5 Mrs Abbs / Mrs Russell

Year 6 Miss Scott-Clark

The children will be meeting their new class teachers on the morning of Tuesday 18th July, although there will be other transition dates for year R, Year 1 and Year 2.

Yours sincerely

Mr K. Bellinger Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr K Bellinger

Address: 3 Ship Hill, Tatsfield, Westerham, Kent, TN16 2AH Telephone: 01959 577356 Email: School@TatsfieldTLT.co.uk

Website: www.TatsfieldTLT.co.uk

